Pupil Premium

As a school we are funded with £1,300 for every child who is on Free School
Meals (the child being eligible because of home financial circumstances). This
money has to be spent to raise standards of achievement for the children who
access Free School Meals. As long as those children benefit other children can
benefit too e.g by working in reduced size classes. It is for this reason that we
need every parent who may be eligible to apply as this could make a big
difference to learning for children at Smithy Bridge School.

If you would like to discuss this please speak to a member of our office staff.

The identity of children accessing free school meals is not known by other
children as all payments are made to the school office by Wisepay.
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